
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Date Wednesday 7th May 2025 

 

Dear All,  
 

On Wednesday 11th June Year 6 will be attending a Leavers’ Service at Salisbury Cathedral with other 
primary schools from the area. This is led and run by the Salisbury Diocese where children join together in 
prayer, song and drama to celebrate their primary school life and to prepare for their forthcoming 
transition to their new school in September.   
We will travel to and from Salisbury Cathedral by coach.  We will leave school at 09:15 and arrive back 
around 14:00 for the end of the day.  
Your child should be dressed in correct Stratford uniform (not PE kit) and they will need a packed lunch for 
the day, enough to drink and an extra snack or two!  If your child is eligible for a free school meal, a packed 
lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.     
 
Please complete the consent form n the link below by Wednesday 21st May.  
https://forms.office.com/e/imJpgCpWLG 
 

There is no cost associated with this trip.  
 
Unfortunately, parents are not invited to this event. 
  
 
Kind regards  
  
Mrs J Wilson  
   

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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